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Dear Elevated Souls of the Godly Family,
Warmest Greetings during this festive season!

In this past year, we have received so much sustenance from 
BapDada and the Divine Family—and as we look forward to the 

new year, we recognize how precious time is.

With God’s Love, the impossible becomes possible. By remaining 
absorbed in God’s Heart, we each are blessed with the power 

to reclaim our original stage of divinity. Feeling God’s complete 
trust fuels our inner determination to be clean and honest in 

our efforts. This will create such a wave of peace and purity that 
others will feel our presence is a blessing from God to the world.

With heartfelt wishes to each and everyone  
for a wonderful new year!

BK Mohini


